
  NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSE 

 
     NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that the Cook County Board of 
Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing at 1200 S. Hutchinson Ave. 
Adel, Ga. 31620 on Monday, March 6, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. The Public 
Hearing will be held to consider an alcohol license application filed on 
January 30, 2023, for: 

 

Applicant:  D-Com 

DBA:  South Ga. Motorsports 

Location:  2521 Hwy US 41, Adel Ga. 31620 

 

     Any persons wishing to be heard on this subject may appear before 
the Board of Commissioners.  A sign in sheet will be available at the 
door should you wish to speak concerning the alcohol license 
application. Written correspondence may be submitted to the Cook 
County Commissioners Office at 1200 S. Hutchinson Ave. Adel, Ga. 
31620. 

  In accordance with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act of 1990, any disabled person planning to attend the Public Hearing 
may call (229) 896-2266 and indicate their time of arrival, for 
assistance.  
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